Mr. George Beverly, 1120 Huntoon Ave., Topeka, Kansas.

Dear Goorge:

It was a pleasure to see you last week, and I just want to assure you that if there is any further information that I can help you with it will be a pleasure.

If you decide upon any course other than Physical Education we will be glad to see that you receive counsel from the department in which you are interested.

I am glad that you decided to come back from California and go to school in this area because all your friends are here and additional friends will be made here. It is a lot easier to keep the friends that you have than to build an entirely new acquaintance. I am sure that you will enjoy being at the University of Kansas.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Versity Basketball Coach.

PGA: AH